
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Beth Gallie <bethgallie@msn.com> 

Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 8:39 PM 
To: IFW 
Subject: Oppose LD 337 

Dear Senator Dill, Representative Nadeau and members of the Committee on Inland Fisheries & Wildlife: 

Please vote against LD 337 — creating a spring bear hunting season. Spring bear hunts run the risk of killing 

mother bears and creating orphaned cubs. 

Also physically bears are not in good shape and therefore it is not a fair chase." 

I also do not feel Maine has too many bears. People need to adopt habits that discourage nuisance behaviors. 

Thank you! 

Beth Gallile 

449 Preble Street ' 

South Portland, Maine 04106 
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